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To whom it May concern

I wish to object to the wind farm destined for Hanging Rock and Nundle
NSW. The destruction of the environment and wildlife will be immense.
The proposal has already created a huge divide in Nundle and Hanging
Rock communities which can never be repaired.

I am concerned for the wildlife especially for the Wedgetail Eagles
and Bat communities.Also the water viability. The fact that people
will have their properties obtained by the government is also very
disturbing. The mental Health of many has suffered. The disruption to
our little village is just wrong....all this to benefit a few.
We have been misled by Engie on so many levels and they constantly
evade relevant questions

Your sincerely

Linda-Jean Lowe
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